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This Chairman’s report covers the period from 1 September 2021 to 31 August 2022. 

 

The 15th Annual General Meeting was held on the 16 October 2021 and the 2021-2022 Executive Committee 

Members were elected. This year, a total of 527 parents joined the PTA as members and of which 168 enrolled 

as parent volunteers (PVs) and 30 serve as executive committee (ExCo), Co-opt members and team leaders. 

We would like to express our heartfelt appreciation to our members for their continued support, and gratitude 

to the parent volunteers, school teachers and staff for their endless contribution in organizing the activities. 

 

 

PTA’s Highlights of the year:  

15th Annual General Meeting (Oct 16, 2021)  
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The 2021-22 Execetive Committee (ExCo) Members were 

elected uncontested in the 15th Annual General Meeting 

(AGM), which was held online using Zoom. A highlight of 

the event was an inspiring talk with topic of “Marching 

forward hand in hand through the COVID Pandemic – How 

parents and young people should face the new challenges” 

presented by counsellor from Caritas Family Service. 
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Parents Workshops  

Dr. Ray CHEUNG - STEM Talk (Mar 5, 2022) 

Dr. Ray Cheung, Associate Professor, Department of Electrical Engineering from the City University of Hong 

Kong, was invited to host an Online STEM Talk on how parents and students can benefit from STEM. The 

seminar provided insight for both parents and students to build critical STEM knowledge which they can apply 

to solve real-world challenges. 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Rita PANG – How to pick the Best University Pathway (May 7, 2022) 

Ms. Rita Pang who was educated at Harvard University and Duke Law School was invited to share with our 

PTA parents and her insight regarding overseas tertiary education, in particularly, from the United States and 

the United Kingdom. The seminar has received an overwhelming record of online registration and participants. 

Ms. Rita Pang presented her valuable advice on how parents can assist their daughters to equip themselves 

to prepare for tertiary education overseas. Recent trends and interview tips were shared with great responses 

from parents who participated in the online seminar. 
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SPCS PTA's 15th Anniversary 

As we celebrate SPCS PTA's 15th Anniversary, we strive to uphold one of our missions to "connect with love 

and care". This year, PTA proudly present 3 unique Paulinian-style masks as part of the celebration. Each 

member was entitled to one free box of masks with the style of tartan pattern, school signature oxford shoes 

and building as part of the celebration.   

 

     

 

 

Apart from the 15th Anniversary masks box, SPCS PTA is thrilled to announce that our new SPCS PTA 

website has officially been launched. This new website has taken a great step with modern design, improved 

functionality, and easy access to essential information that are beneficial to our members. The website shows 

how working as a team and supporting one another yield the success of great projects and events for each 

and every PTA member to celebrate and enjoy. This is a landmark in our history and a statement of how far 

we have come as a community and as a family.  

(Website: www.spcspta.org) 
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Parents Volunteers  
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